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Comparing Workers’ Compensation claims with 
establishments’ responses to the SOII  
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Comparing elements of the Workers’ Compensation database with data 
from the Survey of Occupational Injuries and Illnesses is a useful way 
to determine which types of injuries and illnesses the SOII is most 
likely to undercount.
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